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Lunch Gathering of Financial Services Interest Group 
 
The Financial Services Interest Group of WYKPSA will organize a lunch gathering in Central on 6 December 2013 (Friday). All 
alumni working in financial services industry, such as corporate finance professionals, bankers, accountants, lawyers involved in 
corporate finance/ commercial matters, valuers, securities-related service providers, financial advisors, financial-related regulatory 
authorities, company secretaries/ financial controllers/ officers in listed or unlisted companies, money lenders, financial news 
reporters, financial printers and all university students studying financial-related subjects (whether major or minor), are welcome to 
join the Financial Services Interest Group. The above list is not exhaustive. If you consider yourself working in financial-related 
matters, you are absolutely welcome to join. 
 
For those who are interested, please contact Anthony Chan (1989), the coordinator of the Financial Services Interest Group, by email 
at anthony.c@hotmail.com.hk  

 

 
耶穌會教育  

 

大約四百五十多年前，耶穌會甫成立之際，十個耶穌會的成

員於一五四八年在西西里島東北部的墨西拿開設了第一所耶

穌會書院。 

 

幾年內耶穌會已開設三十多所中小學，以及所謂的羅馬學

院。第一所真正的耶穌會大學 ﹣羅馬額我略大學 (Gregorian 
University)  ﹣ 即是由羅馬學院於不久之後發展而成。在一五
八五年，耶穌會並於東亞澳門興學，於澳門設立的這所學校

不久後也發展成大學；大約在同一時期，耶穌會亦於日本成

立一所卓越的藝術學院及工作坊。在一七七三年之前，耶穌

會在全球已經營大約八百所學校。 
 

節錄自周守仁神父主編 “耶穌會教育論文集”中 
歐馬禮會士， “耶穌會教育的開端” 

 

Heritage Tour 
 
In the past, when you went from Mongkok to Sham Shui Po by car 
or by walking, you would probably saw a very old vacant Chinese-
style building covered with dust and spider web which was known 
as 雷生春. Due to its bad condition, a lot of ghost stories have 
appeared. 
 
Now the building has been revitalized into a Chinese medicine and 
healthcare centre operated by HK Baptist University School of 
Chinese Medicine and started operation in April 2012. WYKPSA 
will organize a heritage tour to 雷生春堂, details of which are as 
follows: 
 
Date: 14 December 2013 (Saturday) 
Time: 10:45 p.m. – 11:45 p.m. 
Venue: 雷生春堂, 119 Lai Chi Kok Road, Mongkok 
 
The tour is free of charge. For those who are interested, please send 
an email to wahyanpsa@gmail.com  
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Wah Yan League 
 
A record-breaking 32 teams joined the Wah Yan League 
this year. The Captains' Meeting of Wah Yan League was 
held at Geography Room of our School on 16 November 
2013. 

Student Ambassador announced! 
 
Each year, WYKPSA will select a Student Ambassador 
among the current students to visit our alumni overseas.  
 
After interviewing three potential candidates, who are the 
Outstanding Students for the current academic year, the 
Student Ambassador has been announced at the Speech Day 
held on 15 November 2013 and Wat Tsz Chun is the 
winner. 

Student Members’ Committee – 
                        Career Talk: Global Financial Industry 
 
The Student Members’ Committee of WYKPSA is glad to 
invite Mr. Jason Chan (1993) to give our graduates a career 
talk on the global financial industry! 
 
Speaker’s Profile:  
 
Mr. Chan joined H & W in 2001 as an investment analyst 
and became portfolio manager in 2008. In his role as 
portfolio manager, Mr. Chan plays an integral part in the 
investment research review and decision-making process. 
He provides expertise and insight into the consumer, 
healthcare and technology sectors. Prior to joining the firm, 
Mr. Chan was a credit analyst with Silicon Valley Bank. As 
a CFA charterholder, he received his BS in Biological 
Science and BS in Business Administration from the 
University of Southern California.  
 
Details of the talk are as follows:  
 
Date: 30 November 2013 (Saturday) 
Time: 3:30 p.m. -5:30 p.m.  
Venue: WYK Geography Room  
 
If you are interested in joining the event, please kindly fill 
in the application form (please copy and paste the entire 
link):  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1eiYtlHvR1ZOwgI9nf5A
v3PvOd2v3RvKLj0M-riv_88E/viewform 

暢  ﹣Homecoming Concert 2014 
 
The Homecoming Concert 2014 is coming and will be held 
on 11 January 2014 at 7:00 p.m. at the School Hall. The Old 
Boys’ Choir has started practising! 
 
This year, the Organizing Committee devotes the Concert to 
pop music and has invited noted Wahyanites, teachers, 
parents and current students to showcase their musical 
talents on stage.  
 
Please access the following website for the Ticketing 
Ordering/ Sponsorship Form: 
 
http://www.wykpsa.org.hk/wp-
content/uploads/2013/11/Homecoming-Concert-2014.pdf 


